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Summary: Class Rules, Part II, Section C.8.4 DAGGERBOARD, Add a 
diameter to ensure the strength of the safety line into the 
C.8.4 (a) 5)

Affects: 
Constitution  By-Laws   Class Rules 
Deed of Gift Rules of Conduct NoR or SI Template  
Other 

Objective:  To clarify the specifics of the safety line. 

Proposal 

C.8.4 (a)
5) The daggerboard shall be attached to the hull with a non-adjustable safety single
line at all times while racing (unless for a short period for cleaning garbage or
seaweed).
The diameter of safety line should be at least 5mm.
The safety line shall be cut to eliminate excesses, and shall be fixed to any part of
the daggerboard case and directly fastened with a metal shackle or carabiner above
the line connecting the lower part of the stoppers on the daggerboard.

Reasons: 
The strength of safety line is very important requirement, therefore it should be 
ensure and clarify its spec, and its diameter is useful to indicate the strength. 

6 Proposals can be made by the Board, Technical Committee, National Secretaries or 5 

fleet captains up to 1st March. 




